
Class 3 Newsletter 

Summer Term – 24th June 2022 

This Week 

Welcome back for the final half term of the year! This half 

term we are focusing on honing our key skills in Reading, 

Writing and Maths, ready for when we move to Year 4 or 5. 

The Year 4s tried very hard on their Multiplication Checks and 

I am very proud of them all! We have been finding out about 

David Attenborough in our Science this week and this will 

continue next week when we write a newspaper report based 

on his life and work. 

Our Christian Value this week is- 
Friendship 

 

 

Uniform Reminder 

Although we are in our final half term, we still have high 

expectations in terms of uniform. Children should be wearing 

school shoes on days when they do not have PE; trainers are 

not part of our daily uniform.  

PE shorts should be plain black and not cycling shorts. Please 

note that school uniform lists are available on the website if 

you are unsure, especially if you are purchasing new uniform 

for September. 

 

Celebration 

Well done to Jayden, Mia and the Percysledge 
for their excellent work last week, winning the 
certificates in Celebration Worship. I am super proud of you! 

Christian Value – Mia for being a fabulous friend this 
week. What a shining example of humility! 

Class Superstar – Eve-Mae for excellent RE work on 
Esther 

Writer of the Week-    Isla for a fabulous 
diary entry in the role of Corrie Ten Boom. 

 Dates for your diary 
Wednesday 29th June – Super Science Day 

WB 4th July – Extreme English Week 

Tuesday 5th July – Sports Day@10:30am 

(if weather is poor, Sports Day will be held on 19th 
July@10:30am) 

Wednesday 6th July 2pm-3pm – Year 6 Enterprise Summer 
Fair 

**Thursday 7th July – Deadline for Diorama Competition** 

22nd July – School breaks up for Summer holidays @ 2pm 

To celebrate our Extreme English Week which is being held in school week beginning 4th July, we are holding a 
competition. 
 
Children are asked to design and make a diorama of their favourite 
book or story. This could be a fairy tale, a picture book or a favourite 
novel. 
 
A diorama is a 3D scene, often created in a shoebox or similar, and 
decorated creatively. 
See the picture for an example 
 
All entries need to be brought into school by Thursday 7th July and will 
be displayed in the school hall on Friday 8th July.  
There will be prizes for the best Infant diorama and the best Junior diorama. 

We cannot wait to see your creations! 
 


